
Roosevelt Bear Paws 
Kathryn Lott, Principal     Roxanne Blaile, Assistant Principal 

Lott.kathryn@brevardschools.org                                Blaile.roxanne@brevardschools.org 

1400 Minutemen Causeway, Cocoa Beach , FL 32931  (321) 868-6660 

www.brevardschools.org/Roosevelt's                                                           January 27, 2023 - Issue 12 

Kathryn Lott 

 

Please refer to Peachjar throughout the year for 

the most up to date information on school events!  

https://ms.peachjar.com/ 

Dear Roosevelt families, 

This morning I had the great pleasure of recognizing many of our 
students for their citizenship, persistence, dedication, commitment 
and hard work.  Thanks to all of our families and community for 
supporting our children each and every day. Celebrating them is 
not only a form of encouragement, it also drives students to stay on 
track and stay motivated with their learning.  

Literacy week was a huge success.  Thank 
you for organizing this fun week Ms. Ver-
duzco!  Check out a few of our kiddos 
showing their spirit and “Taking a Deep 
Dive into Literacy”. 

 

Do you have jars of change you’ve 
been collecting for a rainy day??  Get 

ready, because we are getting ready to host our first 
Penny Wars!  More information coming from our 
PTO soon! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Ms. Kathy Lott 

Medication Prescription Rules 

Florida Statute 1006.062 

1. A separate Permission Form must be completed for 
each  medication given at school.  Forms MUST be 
signed by the legal parent/guardian only. 

2. When completing Permission Forms, please make 
sure that your instructions match the pharmacy label 
or manufacturer label 

3. School Nurse will not accept a medication if the label 
has been altered in any way.  Please DO NOT write 
on the pharmacy label 

4. All medications must be in the Original Contain-
er/Box with the manufacturer or pharmacy label in 
place.  The medication must have a valid expiration 
date and the prescription must be current.   

5. Medication in baggies will NOT be accepted or admin-
istered.  This includes cough drops and over the coun-
ter (OTC) medications.  NO Cough Drops allowed, 
they must be checked into the clinic in original pack-
aging and cannot be kept with student. 

6. All medication will be counted upon arrival at school.  
Legal Parent/Guardian will initial to verify that the 
count is correct. 

7. For your Legal Protection, please do not allow your 
child to transport any medication to/from school. 

8. Over the counter (OTC) medications will remain in 
the clinic for 10 days, then, discarded.  Age-
appropriate doses will be given as directed by the 
manufacturer’s label.   a longer time period or a dose 
change is needed, written physician authorization is 
required.   

Thank you, Florida Department of Health 

Nurses Hours: 

Mon. - Thur.  8:00 am - 2:00 pm 

Friday -          8:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Bus Badges 

When students are new to the bus and are receiving their bus 
pass for the 1st time, it can take up to 2-3 weeks to get their badg-
es. As long as they have turned in the paper bus pass they are 
allowed on the bus. Students should enter their district number 
when getting on and off the bus until a badge arrives (bus drivers 
will assist if needed). 
 

If the students have received a bus pass this year, their badge will 
have already been listed and created and will not be created 
again. Students can use their badge from previous schools, it does 
not need to have the current school listed. If they say they lost it, 
then the school will need to submit a request for a lost badge. 
They only receive ONE (1) free replacement. 
 

For more information or assistance you may contact : 

Kathy, School Secretary or Erika, Front Office Clerk at 
(321) 868-6660  x49401 

Parents/Guardians of Bus 
Riders, Please Read 

https://ms.peachjar.com/


 

 

Wednesday, February 8th 

• Family night out at the Tiny Turtle and Fat Donkey.  

Don't forget to mention Roosevelt Elementary!  
 

All Week, February, 6th - 10th 

• Penny Wars Fundraiser - will run Feb. 6th-10th 
 

Friday, February 17 Family Fun Dance 5:30-7pm  

• At Roosevelt Elementary in the Commons. This year's 
theme is "Dance Around the World." Dressy casual attire is 
encouraged.  

Flyers will be sent home in your student's folder with more de-
tails on all of these fun events, so stay tuned! We are always look-
ing for volunteers to help us plan these events, so if you would 
like to attend a subcommittee planning meeting, follow us at 
Roosevelt Elementary PTO of Cocoa Beach for information on 
dates & times.  

Running Club Meets Every 
Thursday Afterschool from  

2:30-3:30 PM 
Early Release 

Dates This Month 

Friday 

2/3, 2/10, 2/17 & 2/24 

PTO 2:45 PM 

SAC 3:45 PM 

Monday 

February 6, 2023 

PTO Family Night Out 

At 

The Tiny Turtle & 

The Fat Donkey 

 

Wednesday 

February 8, 2023 

PTO Penny Wars 

Fundraiser 

All Week 

February 6th - 10th 

Spring Pictures 

Information will be sent, 
Monday. January 30th 

Friday 

February 10th 

3rd Interim ends Friday 

February 10, 2023 

Valentine’s Day Tuesday 

February 14, 2023 

Family Fun Dance 

5:30 pm - 7:00 pm 

Dress Around the World 

(Dress Casual) 

Friday 

February 17, 2023 

     Presidents Day 

       Hurricane Nicole 

      Make-up Day 

   School is in Session 

Monday 

February 20, 2023 

Read-A-Thon 

Begins! 

Monday 

February 20, 2023 

  Roosevelt’s annual Read-A-Thon is back!      

  Mark your calendars, the Read-A-Thon  

  will begin on February 20th. This is a fund  

  raiser that allows students to earn money 
for their school while reading!          

More information will be sent home soon!  

Spring Pictures are Friday, February 10th.  These will be class, 
club and anyone who wishes to do Individual Pictures. 

Information will be sent home on Monday, January 30th! 

Save the Date!    

March 13 - 17, 2023 

Student Services is excited to partner with FindHelp.com to assist par-
ents and families by assisting with access to local community resources. 
https://bpscommunityconnect.findhelp.com/ is a one-stop-shop for 
finding and accessing resources for housing, clothing, medical, food, 
and so much more. Simply type in your zip code and choose the re-
sources you are looking for, and you will get a list of providers availa-
ble to help. This Community Connect page can also be accessed on 
the BPS Parents & Students Directory, Community Connect.  

If you have any questions regarding this resource, please contact: 

Dr. Jayna Jenkins at jenkins.jayna@brevardschools.org or  

Dr. Chana Speir at speir.chana@brevardschools.org.  

G.E.C.K.O.  Club News! 

We are now going to divide our club by grades. 

3rd & 4th will meet on February 6th, 20th, March 6th & 20th 

5th & 6th Grade will meet on January 30th, February 13th & 27th 


